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Newsletter 30                                                                                           Friday, 19th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that this Newsletter finds you and your families well. 
 
OFSTED Inspection of Woodlands – Tuesday 16th and Wednesday 17th May 
As you know, this week we welcomed Ofsted into school for a two day inspection. I would like to thank all the parents 
who completed the online questionnaire and a huge thank-you to those who took the time to write letters of support to 
the Inspectors and talk to them on the playground.  
 
Beauty in Bemerton Community Walk for Year 3 Hazel Class 
It was great to see so many of the Hazel Class parents joining their children for a Beauty in Bemerton Community Walk 
today. They enjoyed a stroll in the sunshine around the folly and then returned to the Community Centre for a snack 
and a chance to record different ways they would like to improve the local area. 
 

 
 

 
 
Headteacher’s Awards Assembly 

Today, we celebrated:  Charlie and Jasmine (FS2);  and  (Y1); Olivia and Oscar (Y2), James and Georgia (Y3); Freddie and 
Savannah (Y4); Isobel, Kele and Tommy (Y5); Jasmine and Jessica (Y6).  
Huge congratulations to these children who have demonstrated Respect through their behaviour and learning this week 
and they are role-models for us all. 
Bonus Headteacher’s Awards for Kindness: Freddie & Hazel from Year 2. 

Aspiration, Resilience, Kindness and Community form our other core Values. 
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Safeguarding – Online Safety 
As part of our commitment to help you keep your child(ren) safe online please look under the Safeguarding tab in our 
Online Safety section. https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/safeguarding/online-safety/ 
 
Please click here for the latest Online Safety Newsletter – May 2023 -> Woodlands Primary School and Oak Tree 
Nursery. 
The latest Online Safety Newsletter includes important information on: 

 Snapchat Update; 

 Fortnite; 

 Microsoft Family Safety App; 

 Tackling Hate Online. 
 

The Attendance Cup 

Congratulations to Maple Class who have won the weekly attendance trophy. This is a fantastic achievement and the 

children in Maple should be very proud of their attendance during the KS2 SATs week. 

  

Dates for the Diary 

Salisbury Schools’ Mini Marathon Saturday 20th May 

Year 6 Residential at Osmington Bay Wednesday 24th May to Friday 26th May 

Final Day of Term 5 Friday 26th May 

First Day of Term 6 Monday 5th June 

Whole School Art Day Friday 16th June 

The Jesse Jones Cup – Football Tournament Monday 19th June 

Sports Day Tuesday 20th June 
10am Key Stage 2 (Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6) 
1pm Key Stage 1 (Reception, Y1 & Y2) 

Y5 Singing at Salisbury Cathedral Thursday 22nd June 

Y1 Trip to the Winchester Science Museum & Planaterium Thursday 29th June 

Y2 Trip to the Titanic Museum in Southampton Thursday 6th July 

Y6 Leavers’ Assembly Monday 24th July – 9.30am (only for Y6 parents) 

Final Day of the Summer Term Monday 24th July – 1pm Finish for all pupils 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
M Kitley 

 

Matthew Kitley 

Headteacher 
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